
 National Honor Society Toy and Coat Drive - November 
26th - December 13th  

 

 

Please join the National Honor Society in keeping Connecticut warm once 
again! As the winter season approaches, many are without the proper 
clothing to gear up for the bitter cold.  To help keep families warm this 
winter, we are collecting new or gently used coats of all sizes. 
 

 

Additionally, we are also collecting new unwrapped toys this holiday 
season to help make every child’s visit to Connecticut Children’s Hospital 
as comforting and enjoyable as possible. We are looking for new toys for 
children of all ages. 
  
Help us help Connecticut by working together to see how many coats and 
new toys we can collect this holiday season!  Our goal is 30 new or gently 
used coats and 50 new unwrapped toys. If we meet this goal, all students 
will be rewarded with a free dress down day in January! 
 

 

Donation boxes can be found in the Media Center, Mrs. Ahlers’ room, Mrs. 
Papadopoli’s room and the main lobby. 
 

 

Please refer all questions to Mrs. Papadopoli or Mrs. Ahlers. 
 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT  

 


